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Dear NCA,

I’d like to express that my thoughts surrounding seaplanes landing on LBG align with
those of the Southern Cross Yacht Club. Their proposal to move the landing strip to the
Central basin would be a great compromise allowing planes to land and to not impose
on the happenings of the Yacht club.

Kind regards

Amy
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